Garibaldi’s Volunteer of the Month

Jeanine Stacey is a valuable volunteer at Garibaldi Grade
School. Jeanine is currently the president of the newly reinvigorated
Parent Group at Garibaldi and is willing to step in and help out at a
moment’s notice.

Jeanine, with the help of her husband Dave, have taken on the
difficult task to restart a much needed Parent Group for the students of
Garibaldi Grade School. She has been willing to step into a
leadership position to help make GGS an even stronger school with
enlisting the help of others. GGS has not had an active Parent Group
for a very long time, but that has not deterred her from coming in and
getting things going.

In September, she was the lone parent who came to help with a
fundraiser washing PUD trucks. Not only did she come to support, but
her two children, Archer and Camille gladly stepped in to help out.
Jeanine was also able to convince her mother to come and join us as
well since we were short in numbers.

Jeanine is a parent and volunteer that is willing to support the
students and staff at Garibaldi. We are very fortunate to have her
there and would like to thank her for her dedication and support!

Thank you Jeanine!





